
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – ARKHAM KNIGHT 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – THURSDAY, 10 AUGUST 2017 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. J. Macmillan has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Morphettville on Saturday, 5 August 

2017, on return to his stable ARKHAM KNIGHT appeared lame in the near fore leg. Subsequent 

veterinary examinations revealed the gelding has bone chips present in the near fore knee. 

ARKHAM KNIGHT will undergo surgery to remove the bone chips and will be spelled.  

 

 

 

S. B. CALLANAN 

STIPENDIARY STEWARD 

10 August 2017 

 


